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06 October 2017 
Christmas Photo shoot 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
 

Cornerstone PTA is excited to announce that we will be holding another family photo shoot.  

This time the photo shoot could have a Christmas theme and the photographs would make 

excellent Christmas cards or gifts for the family.  A good time to get out those lovely 

Christmas jumpers and hats.  There will also be some Christmas themed props, however the 

Christmas theme is not compulsory.   

 

Once again Clockhouse Photography, who are based in Whiteley and are Cornerstone Parents 

will be taking the photographs, on Saturday 4th November from 9am until 12pm.  This is an 

ideal opportunity to have some professional family portraits taken in a mobile studio. 

 

There is no session fee and the images will be at a reasonable cost with a commission based 

on sales going to help support the school. There will be an online ordering system where you 

can purchase digital images, prints and gifts with delivery in plenty of time for Christmas.    

 

Please go to clockhousephotography.co.uk/cornerstone to book your session.  It’s that 

simple!   

 

Clockhouse photography look forward to hearing from you. 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

Cornerstone PTA 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cornerstone Church of England (VA) Primary School 
Bader Way 
Whiteley 
Fareham 
PO15 7JH 
 
Tel:     01489 660750 
Email adminoffice@cornerstoneprimary.hants.sch.uk 
Mr T Clarke Headteacher 

mailto:adminoffice@cornerstoneprimary.hants.sch.uk

